
Parkwood Parent Teacher Association
1815 N. 155th Shoreline, WA 98133

February 27, 2024

Dear friend of Parkwood:

We are writing to ask you to donate goods or a gift certificate to Parkwood Elementary School PTA’s
23/24 Auction. Our online auction will launch on May 13, 2024 and lead up to an in-person Talent
Show and Family Night on May 17, 2024. Our goal is to raise $10,000.

Your gift helps the PTA:
● Provide teacher, music, and PE grants.
● Fund our library and provide book fair vouchers for students.
● Sponsor educational enrichment inside and outside the classroom, including field trips and

after-school enrichment clubs.
● Grant scholarships for students to participate in extracurricular activities.

As our auction will be held online, we are pleased to feature all donor’s business logos on the donor
page of our auction website.

If you are able to donate, please return the enclosed donation form to us before May 1, 2024, to:

Parkwood PTA
1815 N 155th ST
Shoreline, WA 98133

Alternatively, you can email your donation information to our auction team at
fundraising@parkwoodpta.org. A member of our team would be happy to pick up any physical items.

Sincerely,

Eunice Kwon and Andi Tosch
Parkwood PTA Auction Team
Fundraising@parkwoodpta.org

The Parkwood Elementary School PTA is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Parkwood's EIN is 91-6208011.
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